
 

3rd Grade News 

 

 

April News 

State Assessments 
 

Math assessments will be April 6th- 

11th. Make sure your child is well 

rested and eats a good breakfast! 
 

 

Teacher Contact Information 
 

Mrs. Rice mrice@usd261.com 

Mrs.Scarboro kscarboro@usd261.com 

Ms. Strobach hstobrach@usd261.com 

Ms.Armstead rarmstead@usd261.com 

 

  

Upcoming Events 
April 6-11th- Math Assessments 

April 14- No School 

April 17- No School 

April 20- Earth Day Zoo Field Trip 

Earth Day 
The 3rd grade classes will be 

visiting the Sedgwick County Zoo 

on Thursday, April 20th. The 

admission is FREE! Have your 

child wear appropriate zoo 

clothing. Wear tennis shoes and a 

jacket!  
 

Math 
In Unit 9 we are learning how to 

multiply multi-digit numbers. We 

will be introducing the lattice 

method. This method is a great way 

to review place value and 

multiplication. You can ‘google’ 

lattice to help your child succeed   
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